
Begininning of the course

We inform all students that the lectures of the course "Machine Learning for 
biological structures and networks" (aa 22-23) will start on Thursday 6th 
October (room T.06, h. 16.30-18.30). The lab lecture of Wednesday 5th October is
cancelled.

Please email me if you are interested in taking the course, but you are not 
allowed to access the moodle space (this is possible if your enrollment 
procedure is not completed yet), I will manually insert you into the system.

Please do not hesitate to contact me for any question, doubt or comment.

Manuele Bicego


